Mary Katherine Greenlaw Mayor



City of Fredericksburg

P.O. Box 7447

Fredericksburg, VA 22404-7447 Telephone: 540-372-1022

Fax: 540-372-6412

May 16, 2017

Welcome to Fredericksburg!

On behalf of the City of Fredericksburg, it is my pleasure to extend warmest greetings to the Garden Club of Virginia as you gather for your annual meeting.

The Garden Club of Virginia has been a strong voice for conservation and beautification since its inception in 1920. The work of the Garden Club of Virginia continues to provide a legacy for future generations to enjoy Virginia's natural beauty and historic gardens and landscapes. Congratulations on your endless efforts to conserve our rich resources.

You honor Fredericksburg with your presence. We wish you a productive meeting and a very good time enjoying our City.

Sincerely,

Mary Katherine Greenlaw, Mayor

Fredericksburg, Virginia